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St. Mary’s Junior Boys N.S.

St. Flannan’s Street

Nenagh

Co. Tipperary
Phone No. 067-32005
E-mail: stmarysjuniorboys@gmail.com
                                               CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER 2016
Dear Parents,

The decorations are up and there is a great buzz around the school as Christmas approaches. The children are busy preparing for the festive season, and looking forward to Santa coming.
CHRISTMAS PLAYS
There has been great excitement in the school over the past few weeks as the children prepared and performed their Christmas plays. This year all the Christmas plays took place in the GP room on our new stage which made them extra special. 
Congratulations to all the children who performed so well. Their enthusiasm was infectious and made the plays all the more enjoyable to watch. 

We had a variety of performances this year which included:

‘Ralph the Reindeer’ – Ms. Madden’s Junior Infant Class

‘It’s a Baby’ – Ms. O’Connor’s Junior Infant Class

‘The Sleepy Shepherd’ – Mrs. Harte’s Senior Infant Class
‘Our First Nativity’ – Ms. McNulty’s Language Class

Carol Service – Ms. Bradshaw, Ms. Horrigan and Mrs. Walshe – First Classes

We are extremely proud of the hard work the children put in. These performances are a true reminder of the real meaning and spirit of Christmas and will be remembered fondly by children and parents.

CAROL SERVICE
Our two First Classes visited the Nenagh Day Care Centre on Tuesday 20th December and St. Conlon’s Nursing Home on Wednesday 21st December to perform their Carol Service for the residents and staff. The Carol Service was enjoyed by all and it was lovely to see the residents joining in the singing of the Christmas carols. This was a beautiful experience for the children and a great way to connect with the community especially at this time of year.
FESTIVE FRIDAY
This year we celebrated Festive Friday on Friday 16th December. It was an opportunity for all the children and staff to really get into the Christmas spirit with everyone dressing up in aid of the Red Cross Tipperary Branch. Thank you for the donations, each donation was greatly appreciated! 

OTHER HIGHLIGHTS OF THE TERM:
SCIENCE WEEK (13TH – 20TH Nov.)
The children were actively involved in various experiments all of which can be seen on the school website. Thanks to Ms. McNulty for her novel ideas.

TIDY SCHOOLS

The school received a special award “Best New School Entry Award” from Tipperary County Council. The school is very proud of this latest award and we’ll all agree that the school is looking very well. 
NEW ASD PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT

The new equipment was installed in November. The children are benefitting greatly and love the new activities. Thanks to the Lion’s Club, Ormond Octaves and Kitty and Friends Christmas Raffle who contributed generously towards the purchase of this equipment. 

On behalf of the staff, I would like to thank all parents for your support and co-operation during the term. Together we make the difference for your child.

I wish you all a very Happy and Peaceful Christmas. 
                                              Yours faithfully,  
                                                                   _____________________

                                                                   Principal
Dates to Remember:

School Holidays  - closing Thursday 22nd December @ 12.30 p.m.
School re-opens -  Monday 9th January 2017 
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